




 
 

   
 

 
 
       September 3, 2014 
   
 
 
PHILIPPINE STOCK EXCHANGE, INC.  
Disclosure Department 
3rd Floor, Philippine Stock Exchange Center 
Ayala Triangle, Ayala Avenue   
Makati City 
 
 
 Attention:    Ms. Janet A. Encarnacion 
             Head, Disclosure Department 
 

Gentlemen:  

 Further to our disclosure dated August 6, 2014, we advise that the Executive 
Committee of Petron Corporation (the “Company”), pursuant to the authority delegated 
to it by the Board of Directors at the board meeting held on August 6, 2014, approved at 
its meeting held today the public offering of preferred shares of the Company 
amounting to P7 billion, with an oversubscription option of up to P3 billion. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
JOEL ANGELO C. CRUZ 
VP - General Counsel &  
Corporate Secretary 


